
PARKLAND SCHOOL DISTRICT 
“Educating For Success, Inspiring Excellence.” 

Cetronia Elementary School 
3635 Broadway, Allentown, PA  18104-5215 

PHONE 610-351-5860  FAX 610-351-5869 

www.parklandsd.org 

 

 

JAMES P. GIAQUINTO 

Principal 
 

Dear Parents/Guardians,         August 10, 2018 

 

You are cordially invited to Cetronia Elementary School’s Open House on Thursday, September 6, from 

7:00 PM to 8:30 PM.  Our staff is dedicated to the belief that each child will be provided with opportunities to 

reach their full academic and social potential.  In support of this belief, our staff is committed to do the following: 

 Have high expectations for all of our learners and be aware of their individual needs 

 Provide motivation for the learning process and arrange opportunities for all learners to be successful 

 Provide a caring and positive class atmosphere for all students 

 

As a parent, you are a key member of that team, and we rely on your support in the learning process in order for 

your child to excel.  We appreciate the dedication of our parents to do the following: 

 Have high expectations, both behaviorally and academically, for your child  

 Promote your child to be positive in his or her learning 

 Provide a quiet place for your child to study and encourage your child to complete his/her homework 

 Make sure your child gets an adequate night's sleep and arrives at school on time every day 

      

Recognizing you may have more than one student at Cetronia, each classroom teacher will conduct two twenty-

five-minute overview sessions.  Each overview session is the same.  The schedule for the evening is as follows: 

 

 6:45  Perimeter school doors will be open 

7:05-7:15 Dr. Giaquinto’s Principal Welcome (televised in the homeroom) 

 7:15-7:40 Classroom Overview Session 1  

 7:40-7:50 Transition  

 7:50-8:15 Classroom Overview Session 2 

 

During the evening, you are also welcome to visit your child’s encore teacher (art, music, media center, gym) 

along with instrumental, if applicable. 

 

Parking for parents will be available on the upper field on the east side of the school.  Do not park in the streets 

around our neighborhoods.  Cars may enter at the ONE-WAY driveway to gain access to the field inside our 

walking trail.  Turn off of Broadway in the front of the school (down by the cafeteria) to access this ONE-WAY 

driveway.  Parking security will be present to direct traffic.  Give yourself enough time to park your car in order 

to arrive in the classroom on time.    

 

We kindly request that children remain at home.  If not possible, still attend Open House but we appreciate your 

diligence in keeping them respectful during the teacher overview sessions. 

 

Also, the Parents Association of Cetronia (PAC) will have a table in the gymnasium if you would like to learn 

more about their supportive role for our students and staff. 

 

We look forward to seeing you at this year’s Open House on Thursday, September 6 at 7:00 PM. 


